

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 2
DECEMBER 2024





END OF YEAR LIBRARY COMPETITION

At the end of each year the Junior Library runs a competition to help encourage students to return all their library books. Students who had returned their books by a certain date were entered into the draw to win a fantastic book prize pack!

The four students below were the lucky winners!

| Student | Grade |
|-----------|--------|
| Myra N | Kindy |
| Angus S | Year 1 |
| Cameron P | Year 3 |
| Noah Z | Year 5 |

Mrs Issa and Mr Smith would like to congratulate our four winners, and thank all students who returned their library books.

We also wish all students and their parents and guardians a very merry Christmas and a safe and happy new year!

Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith

Junior Library IRC Team